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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

8.30 – 9.30 Morning extended care

9.30 – 12.30

• Mission briefing

• Knighthood training: 
Knowledge - true or 
false game

• Set up camp: lashings 
and knot techniques

• Knighthood training: 
Endurance – suit of 
armour obstacle 
course

• Making a shield to 
display your coat of 
arms

• Continue whittling 
your wooden lance

• Knighthood training: 
Chivalry - hooking 
hoops team challenge

• Holy Grail treasure 
hunt

• Add the finishing 
touches to your 
wooden lance

• Knighthood training: 
strategy – capture the 
castle game

• Making bath bombs 
for your knighting 
ceremony

• Knighthood status 
game

• Medieval Jousting 
tournament

• Celebratory feast: 
venison sausages 
cooked over the fire 
with homemade (non-
alcoholic!) mead

12.30 – 13.30 Lunch break

13.30 – 16.00

• Whittling workshop: 
make a wooden lance 
so you’re ready for 
battle!

• Designing your 
personalised heraldry

• Making nettle and 
honey tea using 
foraged nettles

• Fire lighting 
workshop: King 
Alfred’s cakes

• Knight time energy 
bars

• Panoply challenge –
know your armour!

• Blacksmithing: learn 
the essentials and 
how to work with 
different metals

• Forging: how to cast 
your own keepsake

• Lance and shield game

• Time to finish any 
projects from the week 
and make your final 
preparations for the 
knighting ceremony

• Test your knowledge 
in the Qualifiers Quiz

• Prepare for parent 
showcase and finalise
all projects

• Parent showcase

16.00 – 18.00 Afternoon extended care


